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Thursday 9th  February 2023
Dear 3P Parents and Carers,

I am writing to confirm that we have now appointed a teacher to cover Mrs Pearson’s maternity leave which will commence on the 27th February 2023.

Mr Tipton will be covering 3P from February and we are delighted to welcome Mr Tipton to our NJS team.  

Mr Tipton will be meeting with Mrs Pearson to receive information about the class.  He will be in school on Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th February.
Mrs Pearson’s last day in school will be Friday 17th February.  We are very excited for Mr and Mrs Pearson and are looking forward to the announcement of their new arrival which of course we will share with you all.
If you have any queries at all please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Pearson and we will share Mr Tipton’s contact details when these are in place.

Thank you all for your support.

Mrs Moody

Head teacher

